
 
Guidelines for Pride of Ownership Competitors 

 
Pride of Ownership is to encourage members to take pride in their MG and present it 
to best advantage. The spirit of the competition is to encourage new entrants. 
Conversely previous winners in Concours in the last three years are not expected to 
enter. 
 
You are encouraged to pre-enter the Pride of Ownership, this will save time on the 
day. Note that entry on the day will incur an additional charge. 
 
Cars must be driven to and from the event. 
 
Please sign in at the Pride of Ownership Control between 09:00 & 10:20 and 
collect your Class number card. Pre-entries will be given a plaque. 
 
Please park your car in the appropriate area for the Class as directed by the 
marshals. 
 
Your Class number card should be displayed prominently on your car (suggested 
position is on windscreen). 
 
The Pride of Ownership competition is judged. 
 
You will need to prepare your car for judging with attention to general cleanliness 
and ensuring the interior and boot are free from all personal effects. 
 
Please ensure someone responsible remains with your vehicle until the judging 
is completed – this is very important, as your vehicle cannot be fully judged if you 
are absent and marks will be lost. You or your representative will be required to open 
the boot and bonnet etc. Do, please, allow the judges room to judge. 
  
The results will be posted in the Event Control area in accordance with the timetable 
of events. 
 
At the end of the event there will be a prize giving ceremony. If possible do please 
attend to support your fellow competitors and also, if applicable, receive your prize. If 
you are unable to attend please nominate someone to collect on your behalf, as it is 
not possible for the Club to forward uncollected trophies. 
 
Any queries may be addressed to the Organisers on the day. The Organisers 
decision in all matters is final. 


